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On September 1, 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ambassador Ms. Sophia-Namupa 

Nangombe, former Ambassador to Japan to his official residence.  

Ambassador Nishimaki introduced Japan's support to Namibia, particularly in the field 

of education. Former Ambassador Nangombe explained that she was impressed by the 

Japanese culture and education, and expressed her gratitude for Japan's support. 

 A lively exchange of views took place on education and unemployment issues in 

Namibia, as well as the future development of Japan-Namibia relations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


